
 
 

 

      

 
 

Coming Soon: 2015 Employee Engagement Survey 
 
It’s that time of year again – mark your calendars for the 2015 Employee Engagement Survey. The survey will be open 
for employees to complete from July 7-30.  
 
Over the last year, we have talked a lot about personal accountability and continuous improvement (ACT 1). The survey 
is an opportunity for both! By participating in the survey, each employee is taking accountability to provide constructive 
feedback that will improve INDOT. 
 
In 2014, 42 percent of employees participated in the survey. We can do better!  Please take the time to give your 
feedback and encourage others to do the same! As a reminder, survey responses are completely confidential.   
 
Look for more information about the Employee Engagement Survey and plan on taking the time to complete it. We look 
forward to hearing from you! 
 
 

How is Core 4 showing up in your work area?  Send Talent Management your stories.  
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